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The 2011-2012 Executive Committee was installed at the Council 
meeting Tuesday, June 14. Pictured from left to right beginning with 
the back row: Sal Salas, elementary director (CCE); Gilbert Gomez, 
vice president (MHS), Guillermo Sandoval, treasurer (MHS), Alma 
Orta, elementary director (SUE), Linda Camacho, intermediate direc-
tor (LMI), Sandra Morales, support staff director (DO); Irma Navarro, 
adult education director (MOA); and Julian De La Torre, president 
(EAI). Julian will work from the MTA office beginning this fall.  Dianne 
GarciaStevens will continue on the Executive Committee as Immedi-
ate Past President.  
 

An election will be held for secretary and high school director the 
week of September 12. 

Council Bids Farewell 
to  Members of the 

Executive Committee 
 

The Council offered tribute to those 
retiring from the Executive Commit-
tee. Outgoing Support Staff Director 

Denise Quan (SHS) accepted a 
plaque from Lynwood Superinten-
dent Eddie Velasquez. Outgoing 
Treasurer Ryan Rice (SHS) will  
transfer to the Applied Technology 
Center (ATC). Outgoing Interme-
diate Director Ed Guzman (MOI) 
also received a plaque.  
 

Immediate Past President Di-
anne GarciaStevens handed 
the gavel over to President 
Julian De La Torre. Velasquez 
chronicled her accomplish-
ments as president including 
the fact that there were no 
Reduction of Force (RIF) 
hearings and that 3 percent 
of salary was restored this 
year. Dianne thanked the 

Council for all the support 
during her terms as president.   

Governor Vetoes State Budget 
The legislature passed a budget within 
the June 15 statutory deadline, how-
ever the Governor vetoed it. The 2011
-2012 MUSD budget, including the 
restoration of salary and furlough 
days, will not be determined until there 
is more budget information.  

Perfect Attendance at Council: Lorraine 

Richards (MHS) won the perfect atten-

dance raffle. She was one of ten mem-

bers who attended all ten Council  meet-

ings. Andy Shinn (BGI), Alexandra 

Elorza (MOI), and Manuel Sanchez 

(BGA) won the raffle for attending five 

or more meeting. 



You can plan ahead! Enroll in the  

V12 Summer Salary Account 
 

Deduct a set amount each payday from October through July and auto-
matically deposit that amount in your Camino Federal Credit Union interest 
bearing V12 Summer Salary Account. In August and September, the 
Credit Union will automatically mail you a check or request Direct Deposit, 
allowing you to spread your salary over the whole year. Signing up is easy. 
Simply contact your Payroll Department and tell them you want to enroll, 
or visit one of the branches. 
 

Montebello Branch Norwalk Branch 
520 N. Taylor Ave. 13704 Clarkdale Ave. 
Montebello, CA 90640 Norwalk, CA 90650 
 

 
www.caminofcu.org 

800.835-3400 
 

V12 Summer Salary Account: 
Camino Federal Credit Union offers a V12 Summer Salary Account which 
allows you to save for the summer months when you do not receive your 
regular pay. 
 

Minimum balance and deposit requirements: 
You must maintain a minimum average daily balance as disclosed on the 
Dividend Rate Sheet in your V12 Salary Account to obtain the annual per-
centage yield (APY) stated on the Dividend Rate Sheet. 
 

Transaction Limitations: 
Certain restrictions apply in Camino Federal Credit Union’s V12 Salary Ac-
count . See branch for details. Early withdrawal penalties may apply. For 
Montebello Unified School District MTA bargaining unit members partici-
pating in the V12 Summer Salary Account program, withdrawals for ex-
tenuating circumstances from the V12 Summer Salary Account must be 
authorized by the Montebello Unified School District. The V12 Summer 
Salary Account funds will be dispersed twice, half on August 1 and the re-
maining balance on September 1. Deposits into this account will be re-
stricted to voluntary deposits originated through payroll deduction. 
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